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Hot School Meals
Don’t forget to order your child’s hot school 

meal  by midnight on Monday’s for the 
following week.

Forerunner— website 
www.hotmealsonwheels.com

Or to register your child please go to
https://forerunnerparents.myschoolmealord

ers.com/register

————————

Up Coming Events 

Monday 27th Feb - Children to bring in 
Poetry/Story stone & copy of poem/story
Tuesday 28th Feb – Blind Book Swap
Thursday 2nd March  - Strike Day. School 
partially closed as confirmed in letters 
sent 23rd & 24th Feb
Friday 3rd March
ERIC Day – Dress in pyjamas or as Eric 
the pig
PTFA Cheese, Wine & Quiz Evening

————————
Important dates 

KS2 SAT’s —w/c 8th May 2023
KS1 SAT’s— May / June 2023 

Year 4 Multiplication Checks in 
June 2023

————————

Pupil Absence
If your child is going to be absent from 
school please contact the school office: 
Tel: 01202 514109 
E-mail: office@hillview.bournemouth.sch.uk 
If leaving a message or sending an email 
please give the following information:-
Child’s name, Class/Year Group
Reason for Absence—e.g. high temperature, 
sore throat, sickness etc. and if you are 
taking them to the GP then please give this 
information too.
Thank you

Year 5 update

This term, we have been travelling enthusiastically around the world
and landed in America. In our project, ‘Tour Guides wanted’, we
have started to learn all about the size and location of both North
and South America and key locations within these two continents.

As keen Geographers, the year group became tour guides and
started to research a range of different sources to find the best
tourist attractions to recommend along the famous Route 66. They
all used their best persuasive techniques to persuade tourists to
come and enjoy their 5-day tour of America. The final published
brochures are amazing and presented to a brilliant standard. They
are currently on display in our Year 5 corridor but look out for them
appearing in the front entrance at school soon.

We continue to motivate the children to try one of our
recommended reads and it is wonderful to see children beginning to
be awarded the reading certificates. There are always TT-Rockstar
Battles set and there has been an increase in numbers competing in
these too. Keep up this fantastic approach to your learning Year 5!

Mrs Ponchaud

————————————

School Nursing - ParentLine 5-19
How to get support. It is MUCH quicker if the parent contacts 
the school nursing service themselves through PARENTLINE.

PARENTLINE - The parent needs to text their 
query/issue/request to the number to receive support via an 
initial phone call with a nurse within 24 hours. They can then 
discuss the issue further. The number is: 07312 263131

http://www.hotmealsonwheels.com/
https://forerunnerparents.myschoolmealorders.com/register


BCHA Domestic Abuse Support Drop-Ins:

Kinson Library, Wimborne Road, BH11 9AW -
Every Thursday between 11:00 and 1:00
Cornerstone Baptist Church, Holloway Ave, 
West Howe, BH11 9JR. Every Monday from 
10am–12 midday
West Howe Children's Centre, 29 Moore 
Avenue, BH11 8AU. Every Tuesday between 
10am-12pm
YMCA Bournemouth, 56 Westover Rd, BH1 
2BS. Every Monday between 3pm-5pm

PTFA Weekly Update

Summer Fayre Planning Tuesday 7th March - 7:30pm at The Crown 
pub 
Please feel free to come along and help us plan our Summer Fayre

Cheese, Wine & Quiz Evening Friday 3rd March 

Easter Raffle
Drawn Monday 27th March Tickets on Sale now! 
Deadline to purchase is Tuesday 21st March
https://app.classlist.com/events/#/events/view/957221391

Upcoming Events 2023

Please visit our Facebook Page and Class List App for further details

————————————
Photos from Beauty and the Beast Pantomime

Here are some photos from the Beauty and the Beast Christmas Panto!

https://app.classlist.com/events/#/events/view/957221391


Maths – Information for Parents

Please see the attached Family Maths Toolkit for information and 
support with maths

----------------

School Uniform (CJI Clothing)

From June 2023 CJI Clothing in Winton will be stocking school 
shoes

----------------

WIZARDS
For  24 February 2023 

YR—Darleena B
YR – Marcell Z

YR – Zoe T
Y1—Penny S
Y1 – Daisy M

Y1 – Matilda S
Y2—James M

Y2—Lola F
Y2 – Julita V

Y3—Olivia Hall
Y3 – Amelia B

Y3 – Lilly W
Y4 – Esme J
Y4 – Olivia S

Y5—Annabelle E
Y5—Charlie R

Y6 – Luke S
Y6 – Max H

Y6 – Dylan H

CONGRATULATIONS!

The following children have received a 
badge/award

Y2 – Jessica S – ASCENT Award
Y2 – Kimberley S – ASCENT Award

Y3 – Sophie G – SMILE Badge
Y4 – Harper M – ADDER Badge
Y4 – Waleed S – SMILE Badge

Well done!Scribbleboy – Philip Ridley

Bailey arrives in a new neighbourhood with 
his extraordinary family. He has no friends 
but receives a mysterious invitation to join 
the Scribbleboy Fan Club. The one and only 
founder member is Ziggy Fuzz. His vital 
mission is to spread the word about 
Scribbleboy and his amazing scribbles which 
years ago transformed the gloomy grey 
concrete of the neighbourhood. Swept along 
in plans to discover the identity of the 
mythical artist, Bailey carries on his work so 
the scribbles start again and eventually he 
discovers the scribbleboy is in fact a 
scribblegirl!

Reading Focus

Book Week Update

Monday 27th February. We would like your child to represent their 
favourite story or poem on a stone. Please bring this to school with 
a copy of the poem/story on Monday. There will be some small 
prizes for the best stones and we would like to create a display of 
stones in the library

Tuesday 28th February
Please could all children bring in a used book, wrapped up with a 
label to briefly describe the genre/type of book. Children will swap 
books during the day and get to take home a new pre-loved book. 
Please ensure they are age appropriate.

Friday 3rd March
The children in school have requested an ERIC (everyone reading in 
class) Day – Come dressed as Eric the Pig or in your PJ’s for a cosy 
reading day!

----------------


